

CITY OF PORTLAND Planning and Urban Development Department

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Code Enforcement

FROM:

Jim Wendel, Development Review Coordinator

DATE:

July 30, 1997

RE:

Request for Certificate of Occupancy

18 Rabbit Run

On July 11, 1997 I reviewed the site for compliance with the conditions of approval.

It is my opinion that all of the conditions of the site plan have been met and that a permanent Certificate of Occupancy could be issued assuming code enforcement has no outstanding issues.

cc: Kandi Talbot, Planner